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Dr. John c. Bugher 

HEADQUARTERS 
JOINT TASK FORCE 132 

OFFICE OF THE COMMANDER 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C. 

Director, Division of Biology & lledicine 
The Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington 25, D. c. 

Dear Dr. Bugher: 

14 July 1952 

I have just returned from our trip to the forward area with Al 
Graves and foun:i things going along very well. I am sorry 7ou were 
not able to make the full trip with us, but I hope that ,-ou W'ill be 
able to make the trip in the near tuture. 

I want to express rq sincere appreciatian !or ,-our ~igipati on. 
in the meet.ings held at CINCPAQ headquarters an 10 .July 1922. Your 
presence helped to promote a better understanding or our problems' 
and I know that the CINCPAC authorities were glad to receive the bio­
logical and medical implications in the radiological safety problems. 

We are looking forward to your participation in the IVY Operation, 
and just as soon as firm dates and plans are available, ftill informa­
tion will be forwarded to you for planning purposes. 
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Sincerely, 
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